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REF: BPMS / DDP / LDCE / 186 (8/1/R)                         Dated: 28.03.2023 

To,       REMINDER 

The Secretary, 

Department of Defence Production, 

Govt of India, Min of Defence, 

South Block, New Delhi – 110011 

 

Subject:  Unfair Practices in LDCE in Ordnance Factory Itarsi. 

 Reference:  1. This federation’s letter of even number, dated 08.03.2023 

Sir, 

With due regards, I am writing to follow up on the matter I previously raised regarding 

the recent Limited Departmental Competitive Examination that was conducted for the post of 

Chargeman (Tech/Non-Tech) on 01.03.2023 by Ordnance Factory Itarsi under Directorate of 

Ordnance (C&S) wherein several candidates have raised their voice against what appears to 

be an unfair practice in the examination process 

Despite my initial communication as cited under reference (1), I have not yet received 

any response or updates on the matter. I am writing to kindly request that you expedite the 

matter and provide me with an update as soon as possible. 

As a concerned federation, it is important for BPMS to be kept informed about the 

progress of the matter. I would appreciate any information that you can provide me with at 

this time. Please let me know if there is anything further that I can do to assist in the 

resolution of this matter. I look forward to hearing back from you soon. 

 Thanking you in anticipation.  

Sincerely yours 

 
(MUKESH SINGH) 

General Secretary/BPMS & 

                                                                                      Member, JCM-II Level Council (MOD)  

Copy to:- The Director General, 

  Dte of Ordnance (Coord & Services), 

  10 A, S K Bose Road, 

  Kolkata – 700001 

- With request to take similar action.  

 


